
Minutes Of The Felixstowe Sea Angling Committee Meeting 
Held On Wednesday 1st October 2014 

1. Present: -   

G Kirby, A. Smith, G. Powter J. Banham, P. Riches, B. Hazell, G. Messenger, A. Fox, M. Hudson 

2. Apologies: - None 

3. New Members: - John Smith, Adele Smith, Christopher Rose, Oly Barnsley, R Bennett. 

4. Minutes of the Previous Committee Meeting 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and accepted. Proposed by B. Hazell Seconded G. Kirby 

5. Items Arising: -   Some items were left for discussion under Festivals and Opens and A.O.B. 

6. Correspondence 

Letter received from Genuine Insignia trying to sell embroided goods. Letter from S&P Leisure Fishing gear outlet 10% 

discount offered to FSAS members. 

7. Treasurer’s Report: -   

 Cheques written for: - K Messenger £50.00 Clubhouse Cleaning, Electricity £50.87, Loan repayment £1,100.00. Sport 

and Recreation Membership £5.00 

8. Competition Secretary’s Report: - 

Jason reported on the following Matches held in September: - Sat 6th Turner Shield, Sat 20th Beach Zone, Tuesday 23rd 

Rover, and Sun 28th Species Rover.  Match change may be required for the 14th December. To be discussed at the 

November Meeting. 

9.  Festivals and Opens   

Felixstowe Maritime: - Rod Markham wanted to be the main sponsor but this is already allocated to Norman Bickers of 

Breakaway. Markhams has offered £50.00 in cash + £50.00 in prizes. Plumb mate are sponsoring the Club with £150.00 

in cash to display one of their Banners. Electric Centre is contributing some good prizes. Booking in: - A. Smith, C. Turner, 

and A. Fox. 

10. Compound Steward’s Report: -  

 Graham reported that there are 2 Boat spaces still available in the Compound. 

11. Junior Comments None 

12. Numbers Draw: - 

September: -   16&2 Mrs. Chadwick,  October: - 9&6 Bob Leonard. 

13. Any Other Business: -  

Gordon Powter mentioned that from the 1st of November the Gate Lock Code number will be changed.  Charity status: - 
Paperwork to be sent to HMRC. Andy Smith said that we now have a Quiz master for the presentation night. He has 
appeared on Eggheads and The Chase. Jason said that we have about 50 people who will be attending. 
Jason put to the committee that we could reduce the number of meetings to 6 per year.  It has been proposed that the 
first committee meeting will be straight after the AGM held in September. Subsequent meetings will be in the months of  
October November, March, July, and August.  Any urgent matters could be dealt with by e-mail or by calling an 
emergency meeting. Phil Riches to send out minutes week commencing the 6th October requesting agreement from the 
whole of the committee. 

Date of Next Meeting Wednesday 5th of November 
Meeting closed at 8:35 pm. 


